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Dear Valued Stakeholder, 
  
The Contractors State Licensing Board (Board) is beginning the development of its 
Strategic Plan for 2022-2025. The Department of Consumer Affairs’ SOLID Planning 
Solutions is assisting the Board with its strategic planning process.  
  
As a stakeholder involved in the construction industry, you have an important perspective 
and stake in the success of the Board. Your completed survey will provide input as to how 
the Board is doing by identifying strengths, challenges, and current trends to consider for 
the future direction of the Board. 
  
Thank you for taking time to participate in this short survey. All responses are anonymous. 
This will allow us to add your feedback to our analysis as we prepare our strategic plan. 
  
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/7PXT8ZJ 
  
This survey will be open until close of business on Monday, June 21, 2021.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
David Fogt 
Registrar 
Contractors State License Board 
 
 

 

 This email was sent because you subscribed to the email alert feature on the Contractors State License Board 
(CSLB) website, www.cslb.ca.gov, or because you indicated an interest in receiving CSLB materials 
electronically. Your email address is not shared with third party sources. To unsubscribe, please visit our 
unsubscribe page. 

Please do not reply to this email. Contact information can be found on the CSLB website. 

Copyright © 2021 

 

 

 

 

http://www.cslb.ca.gov/
http://www.checkthelicensefirst.com/
http://www.seniorscamstopper.com/
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/7PXT8ZJ
http://www.cslb.ca.gov/
https://www2.cslb.ca.gov/OnlineServices/MailList/unsubscribe.aspx
http://www.cslb.ca.gov/About_Us/Contact_CSLB.aspx

